NOTICE OF

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

The City of Overland Park will be conducting its third public meeting regarding the roadway improvement plan for Pflumm Road, 143rd Street to 135th Street.  This meeting has been scheduled to review the improvement plans, introduce the project contractor, and review the project schedule.  This is the last scheduled public meeting for this project.

The public meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m., on Tuesday, June 24, 2003, at the St. Andrews Golf Course Clubhouse, 11009 W. 135th Street, Overland Park, Kansas.  

The City of Overland Park wanted to ensure that you are aware of this public meeting and that you are invited to attend.  As a member of the community, your thoughts and ideas about this roadway project are valuable.  

Please contact Larry Blankenship, Senior Civil Engineer, at the City of Overland Park at (913) 895-6007 if you have any questions.
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